
 
                                                                                              March 2022 
 
 
A robin arrived in our front yard yesterday, so spring can’t be far away. It’s time to let you 
know about our spring meetings. 
 
 We propose a meeting in March very similar to the one we had in November – that is 
with masks and socially distanced seating. The meeting will be a few days after the 
mask mandate is lifted. However, in view of the age of many of our members, we feel 
that most people attending will prefer to wear masks.  
 
 We are pleased that Michelle has agreed to speak to us again, as everyone enjoys her 
presentations. 
 
 
 

Saturday March 26, 2.30 pm. 
                       at 
                                   Kirk -on- the- Hill, Haist Street, Fonthill 
                                                Michelle Vosburgh 

“Life on the home front in Port Colborne in World War 1” 
 
 

************ 
 

Saturday May 28, 2.30pm 
at 

Kirk-on-the Hill, Haist Street, Fonthill 
Jeff Dam 

“The History of the Fenwick Fire Department” 
 
 
There will only be two spring meetings, but we hope to resume regular monthly 
meetings in the fall. 

 
And a reminder – if you haven’t paid your membership dues for this year, $5.00 (no 
inflation!) at the meeting or by mail to POBox 903, Fonthill, L0S 1E0 would be 
appreciated. 


